
 

Statement of 

Rodrigo Romo 

Program Director 

Pacific International Space Center for Explorations Systems (PISCES), 

Before the  

Members of Energy, Economic Development & Tourism Committee 

In consideration of 

GM660 

RELATING TO THE CONSIDERATION AND CONFIRMATION TO THE BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS OF THE PACIFIC INTERNATIONAL SPACE CENTER FOR EPXLORATION 

SYSTEMS, GUBERNATORIAL NOMINEE HENK ROGERS 

 

Chair Wakai and Members of the Committee: 

 

PISCES strongly supports the nomination of Henk Rogers to the Board of Directors of the Pacific 

International Space Center for Exploration Systems.  

 

Mr. Rogers’ links to the Hawai’i Community as well as his visions and plans for the economic growth of 

Aerospace in the state bring a valuable contribution to the program as a member to the Board of Directors.  

 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to offer comments. 

 

 
Rodrigo Romo.  

Program Director 

PISCES 
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Testimony of 
SCOTT J. GLENN, Chief Energy Officer 

 
before the 

SENATE COMMITTEE ON ENERGY, ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT, AND TOURISM 
Thursday, May 14, 2020 

1:00 PM 
State Capitol, Conference Room 016 

 
In SUPPORT of  

GOVERNOR’S MESSAGE 660, HENK ROGERS 
As a Director of the Pacific International Space Center for Exploration Systems 

(Written Testimony Only)  
 

Chair Wakai, Vice Chair Taniguchi, and Members of the Committee, I am writing in 

support of the appointment of Mr. Henk Rogers to the Board of Directors of the Pacific 

International Space Center for Exploration Systems. 

Mr. Rogers has a well-earned reputation for helping to change the trajectory of Hawaii’s 

future with his strong vision and support for energy and innovation. His contribution to Hawaii’s 

aerospace industry is welcome, especially as he will be able to bring community and global 

resources and see opportunities to grow Hawaii’s economy for aerospace and energy in 

synergy. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 
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